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September 2024

INLET OPENING
Torbay Inlet

The Water Corporation have advised that 
they will be opening the sandbar across 
Torbay Inlet on Friday 6 September 2024 on 
the high tide.

When the sandbar opens water is likely to be 
flowing swiftly initially through a deep 
channel. Large volumes of water, high tide 
and wind may combine to create large waves 
and dangerous surges. 
Conditions may improve with low tide and it 
may be worthwhile to wait it out or try 
crossing further upstream. Tide information 
is available from the Bureau of Meteorology 
at www.bom.gov.au. 

Do not cross if you have any doubt at all 
about the depth of the water or wading 
across. Walkers should unfasten hip and 
chest buckles from backpack before wading 
across.

For more information contact the Parks and 
Wildlife Service Albany office on (08) 9842 
4500 or the Water Corporation on 13 13 85.
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